
 
 
 
 
 

 e-Pipeline ~ Summer 2017 
 

From the Dean... 

 

I hope everyone is enjoying a summer filled with rest and relaxation and that you are being 

rejuvenated and refreshed by the conferences and workshops being offered all around the country if 

you're able to attend.  We are all shocked by the sudden death of Matt McCue who has been a part 

of our chapter and of the church music life of Houston for many years.  A link for more information 

can be found in the next section. 

 

Lots more information is included below.  Please take note of our major concerts for the upcoming 

year and join me in celebrating our new chapter officers as well as our new CAGO (Colleague). 

 

For now, stay cool, and have a blessed rest of your summer. 

-Dan 

  



+ Matthew David McCue + 
(1976-2017) 

 

The life of Matt McCue (Director of Music and Liturgy at St. Anne) will be celebrated at a Memorial 

Mass on Tuesday, July 11, 5:00 p.m. at St. Anne Catholic Church - 2140 Westheimer Road. 

 

Obituary: 

http://www.snydercrissman.com/notices/Matthew-McCue  

  

 

 

 

 

AGO Certification Announcement 

 

Congratulations to AGO Houston member Mary Jean Sargent of Galveston, our newest 

Colleague (CAGO).  Mary Jean not only passed, but she had the highest score of anyone this 

year!  We are proud of you! 

  

 

 

 

 

Election Results 

 

Congratulations to our chapter members who will serve in the following roles: 

John Meier, Sub-Dean 

Sherryl Smith Pond, Member-at-Large '19 

Mendy Alford, Michael Ging, and Daryl Robinson, Members-at-Large '20 

  

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our newest Chapter Members: 

 

Kellie Richardson 

Leo Hock 

Michael Rees 

  

http://www.snydercrissman.com/notices/Matthew-McCue


2017-2018 Chapter Event Highlights 

 

Organ Concert - Katelyn Larson (2016 NYACOP winner) 

(co-sponsored by Memorial Drive Presbyterian Church) 

Sunday, October 8, 7:00 p.m. 

(Chapter Dinner with Installation of Officers at 5:30) 

     Memorial Drive Presbyterian Church 

     11612 Memorial Drive 

     Houston, TX 77024 

 

Organist Jonathan Ryan performs Bach's Clavier-Übung III  

(co-sponsored by St. Philip Presbyterian Church) 

Sunday, November 5, 3:00 p.m. 

     St. Philip Presbyterian Church 

     4807 San Felipe 

     Houston, TX 77056 

 

Organ concert - Dexter Kennedy (Winner of the 24th Chartres International Organ 

Competition) 

Friday, March 9, 2018, 7:00 p.m. 

     St. Martin's Episcopal Church 

     717 Sage Road 

     Houston, TX 77056 

 


